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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We hope you are well and coping during this latest 

lockdown.  Please do make contact with us if needed, 

your query will then be forwarded to the appropriate 

person. 

admin@steammills.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

Key Worker Children 

Regarding children who are attending school, thank you if 

you have returned the form confirming your critical work 

status and working pattern.  If you have not returned the 

form yet, please do so on Monday or request a digital 

version by emailing admin@steammills.gloucs.sch.uk 

Remote Learning 

We hope that all parents know how to access the remote learning as teachers have been 

phoning and emailing to check that website and e-schools messages are being accessed.  If 

you have any difficulties, please e-school your child's teacher or 

email admin@steammills.gloucs.sch.uk and your message will reach your child's teacher.  To 

access your child's class page on e-schools, go to the school website 

https://www.steammillsprimary.co.uk/website and click the LOGIN button at the top of the 

page. 

Contact Details 

Please ensure that your contact details are up to date at school. 

Internet Access 

As promised here is a page that talks you through how to set up internet access via an Xbox one 

or PS4. 

https://www.wired.co.uk/article/xbox-playstation-online-learning-classroom-teams-zoom 

 

Coolmik 

The Coolmilk scheme will be starting again from 25/1/202 for some children.  Children in school 

and pre-school who are under 5 years and those children who are entitled to FSM, attending 

school during lockdown will have daily milk again. 

 

Breakfast Club/After School Club 

During lockdown, the Breakfast Club and After School Club continue to run for the children of key 

workers.  Please contact Miss Agg, if you have not done so already, if you require this service.  

Thank you.  

 

Family First Magazine 

Please see the next page for information and a link to the latest edition of Family First Magazine. 

 

 

 

  

Steam Mills Primary 
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Diary Dates 
 

January 

28th Rec & Y6 Screening – 

this will be postponed 

February 

12th  End of Term 3 

22nd  Start of Term 4 

April 

1st End of Term 4 

19th Start of Term 5 
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Reminder for those children attending school 

Please continue to practice social distancing whilst at school, wear a face covering, remain very 

vigilant for symptoms and do not send your child to school if they have any of the following 

symptoms: 

 a high temperature – this means you feel hot to touch on your chest or back (you do not 

need to measure your temperature) 

 a new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than an hour, or 3 or more 

coughing episodes in 24 hours (if you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual) 

 a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste – this means you've noticed you cannot smell 

or taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal. 

 

 

Thank you and best wishes, 

Mrs Davis 

 

 

 

 

 

Coronavirus: How to keep children 

healthy, happy, learning and entertained 

at home 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

  

Here is your free e-copy of Family First magazine, packed full of 

information to help keep children happy, learning & entertained 

at home during lockdown- We hope it helps in some way. 

 

Please click on the link below: 

 

https://issuu.com/sevenstarmedia/docs/ff_issue_7_digital211220 

 

https://familyfirst.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=78d2652349ab3e1cddffc01a0&id=f9ca0d9ba8&e=912dfccbe4
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Like & follow us on 

  

 

Stay safe, 

The Family First Team 
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